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CAUTION:External email.

I am a retired 90 year old educator and am tired of asking legislators about my Cola which was
taken from me years ago. If you do not understand the issue and why I should have my funds
returned Iam saddened for you as a person.
   Prices go up, assisted living costs more , prescriptions go up and up, and my cola has not
been returned. Do not know what else to say. You are the decision maker, please make a
positive one for me and my fellow retired educators with TRS1 and no Cola.
  Thanks, I hope,
Philip J Reiter, PhD

Shalom, Jo and Phil
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